
 

 

 
 
 
November 14, 2006 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 Re: Intelligent Community Services, Inc. – Request for Extension for Block 
Activation 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Intelligent Community Services, Inc. (“ICS”) hereby respectfully requests that the 
deadline for block activation on pooling bloc 509-260-2 be extended for the allowable 6 
month period. ICS has been diligently working on both our cable plant and agreements 
to allow us to put this block in service. 
 
 We expect to have the technical and contractual hurdles overcome before our 
extension expires and have the block in service. At the time that happens, we will have 
our consultant GVNW notify pooling and the WUTC. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jeff Tilleman 
Vice President 
 


